## New Bedford Community Input Requested for New North End Cannabis Store on Tarkiln Hill / Church Street

## **Retail Cannabis Community Conversation**

Join us to discuss the potential impacts of a retail cannabis store in the North End near the corner of Church Street and Tarkiln Hill Road on Tuesday, April 18, from 6:00-7:30 p.m. The event is free and open to the public. Hosted by consultants at John Snow, Inc., this event meets the municipal requirements for a retail cannabis license.

Where: Whaler Inn and Suites, 500 Hathaway Road, New Bedford

Tickets: Free

Public Meeting: Open to any New Bedford resident

All participants entered to win a \$25 gift card, winners drawn at the end of the event.

## YOU'RE INVITED!

Join us to discuss the potential impacts of a retail cannabis store in the North End, near the corner of Church Street and Tarkiln Hill Road

Open to all who live or work in New Bedford.

## COMMUNITY MEETING

Tuesday, April 18th 6:00-7:30 PM

Whaler Inn & Suites
500 Hathway Road
New Bedford



ALL PARTICIPANTS ENTERED TO WIN A \$25 GIFT CARD